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The mission of the board is to keep alcohol, tobacco, and marijuana out of the
hands of youth. There are marijuana-infused products on the medical marijuana
market today that may be especially appealing to children. For example,
products such as lollipops, gummy bears, and cotton candy are very appealing to
children too young to read a label. The board has adopted emergency rules
requiring a marijuana processor licensee to obtain board approval for all
marijuana-infused products, labeling, and packaging prior to selling the items to
marijuana retail licensees to sell to consumers.

The board is asked to delegate authority for threshold decisions (approvals and

denials) on marijuana-infused products, labeling, and packaging to the Agency
Director, and to authorize the Agency Director to further delegate the authority.

Attachment:  Marijuana-infused product, label, and packaging process
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